Dear Mr. Willis,

Thank you for your letter. I do appreciate it.

By coincidence one from Dal was in the same mail.

Glad you've found him to be the fine person I know him to be.

If I did not tell you I'm keeping at it.

With no prospets of publication I'm turning out rough drafts to some almgth and detail.

They will be available at local Hood College, where all my records and hooks and manuscripts will be.

Best wishes,

Hardold Weisberg

41 Cross Street Glen Innes 2370 New South Wales Australia

Dear Mr Weisberg,

I wrote to you about 18 months ago having seen you on the tape "The Men Who Killed the President". I subsequently bought a copy of all your books from you. I am writing to thank you for the work which you have done. I have read each book and particularly "Whitewash 1" a number of times. It has made the assassination so much clearer for me. Being in Australia we received little if any coverage of the controversies surrounding the Warren Report. The attitude and efforts of the Dallas Police are astounding and the obvious coverup which you identify is extraordinary.

You also suggested that I contact Dal McGuirk in New Zealand. Thankyou for this. We correspond regularly and pass information. He is a tremendous person.

Once again, thankyou for the effort that you have put in for more than thirty years and for the courage and determination you have shown. I know from your books that this was also a great financial burden. Your efforts are to be admired and it is a pity that there are not more people in the World like you who are prepared to fight for justice and their beliefs.

Yours Faithfully,

Peter Willia

Peter Willis